City of Pensacola Pensacola, L. 32502
Memorandum
File #: 20-00535 City Council 9/10/2020

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM: City Council Vice President Jared Moore

SUBJECT:

5G TECHNOLOGY

REQUEST:

That City Council receive a presentation regarding 5G technology.
SUMMARY:

Much discussion has taken place regarding 5G technology, the potential risks, limiting factors due to
pre-emptive legislation as well as the advantages that 5G technology potentially provides.

During this presentation, Council will hear from two (2) individuals regarding some of these matters.
PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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